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To the editor,

Darien High School would like to thank the many donors within the Darien community who offer generous
scholarships to our graduating seniors.

The scholarships were recently awarded at the Darien Community scholarship ceremony to deserving seniors
enabling them to achieve their college dreams. The generosity of the Darien community means so much to
the students, their families, and Darien High School.

We offer our sincere thanks to the following civic organizations, groups and families:

Darien Arts Center
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Darien Chamber of Commerce
Darien Community Association
Darien Education Association
Darien High School Class of 1974
Darien Junior Football League
Darien Kiwanis Club
Darien Little League
Darien Masonic Club
Darien Old Timers
Darien Police Association
Darien Rotary Club
Darien Youth Hockey Association
Noroton Fire Department and Henry Bennet Family
Post 53
Royle School and Roger Tamburro Family
Southern Fairfield County Retired Teachers' Association
The Blue Wave Booster Club and James Girard Family
The Bruno Family The Clem Miner family
The Dana Family
The Depot
The George Nelson Family
The Ginny Wright Family
The MacMannis Family
The Meloy Family
The Myles Beringer Family
The Piedmont Associates
The Shannon Dunleavy Family
Tokeneke School and MaryLee Fisher Family

With gratitude, 

Ellen L. Dunn Principal, Darien High School
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